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Summer Holiday Childcare is now available for Holy Trinity pupils 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Over recent weeks, we have awaited government guidance on whether Summer Holiday Childcare would be permitted 
to open. 
 

Having now received the necessary approval from the DfE, I am delighted to confirm that we have opened bookings 
for Summer Camp at Harlands Primary School in Haywards Heath (only 2.5 miles from Holy Trinity). 

What’s available? 
 

• Dates: Monday 27th July to Friday 28th August 

• Times: 8.15am – 5.00pm (full days only)  

• Prices: From £28/day or £125/full week (with discounts for siblings and multiple days) 

• Food: Parents must send children with a packed lunch and snacks, as no food will be provided 

• Venue: Harlands is our closest venue to Holy Trinity.  However, we will also be running childcare at the 

Albemarle Centre in Haywards Heath this Summer, as well as in Burgess Hill (at St Wilfrid’s Catholic Primary 

School) and Brighton (at Balfour Primary, Glebe Primary and Stanford Junior School) 

How to book 
 

All bookings will be processed by our Online Booking system.  Make your booking today in just 3 simple steps: 
 

1. Log in to, or register an account for, our online booking system:  https://bookings.pioneerchildcare.co.uk/ 
(You can also visit www.pioneerchildcare.co.uk and use the ‘Login’ or ‘Register’ buttons in the top right) 

2. Select the venue & dates you’d like to book 
3. Complete your booking by making payment 

Safety 
 

The safety of children and staff remains of key importance and, in order to ensure this, our operations team are now 
finalising adjustments to our normal practice (e.g. drop-off & collection procedures, equipment cleaning, ratios). 
 
Our most experienced staff members have already collated the current information and guidance available to form 
our new Covid-19 Policy, which is available on our website along with a range of FAQs.  Please rest assured that all of 
our practices will meet the legal guidelines governing the safe reopening of childcare. 

Availability 
 

We are planning to operate reduced capacities at each of our venues, in line with current guidance from the DfE.  
Considering this – alongside the unprecedented level of interest we have already received from customers – it is likely 
that our available spaces will be filled very quickly. 
 

Should you need to secure childcare with us this Summer, please do book as soon as you can to avoid disappointment. 
 
If you have any queries, or require support with making your booking, please do contact us using the details below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Ali Eagle 
Commercial Manager 

https://bookings.pioneerchildcare.co.uk/
http://www.pioneerchildcare.co.uk/

